
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF GREENVIEW NO. 16 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

 
 
 
 

Greenview, Alberta 

 
September 25, 2019 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Commercial Vehicle Accident on the Forestry Trunk Road at Kilometer 25 
 

The Municipal District of Greenview would like to inform the travelling public on the Forestry Trunk Road at 
approximately Kilometer 25, that a commercial vehicle accident has occurred. Travel is restricted to one-way traffic 
only. The road will be closed to traffic from 10:30 AM to approximately 12:00 PM for recovery of the commercial vehicle 
involved in the accident. There are no known injuries at this time. Updates will be posted on MD of Greenview social 
media channels.  

 
Media inquiries may be directed to: 
 
Stacey Sevilla, Manager, Communications and Marketing 
Direct: 780.524.7625 
stacey.sevilla@mdgreenview.ab.ca      
Web: www.mdgreenview.ab.ca 
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